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Hi Jim,
 
We are writing to you regarding the letter you sent to us reference: Drax-BECCS-s56-160822-
2984088.
 
All though we do work for Drax on an offsite basis we no longer have a presence on the Drax site,
so not sure why we are receiving the information.
 
For the purpose of clarification Denman Instrumentation Ltd have no objection to this
application and will not be asking for any representation relating to the application.
 
Kind regards,
 

Finance Director
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